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April 17, 2017  

   

Subject: Notification to Abutting Property Owners  

to Demolish Existing House at 502 Stevens Avenue  

 

To:  Daniel  Lentz 

500 Stevens Ave , Portland Me 04103 

 

Steven Cope & Roberta Cope 

172 Concord St , Portland Me 04102 

 

Doug Sherwood 

Facilities Coordinator, Portland Public Schools 

353 Cumberland Ave, Portland, Maine 04101 

 

 

Dear Abutting Property Owners, 

 

We are writing you per the City’s requirement to notify abutting property owners about the upcoming 

demolition of 502 Stevens Ave. The demolition is anticipated to begin in June. 

 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us or the contractor - Patrick Ducas, Ducas 

Construction, 207-536-0838. 

 

Thank you.  

Kiya Smith and Denis Lachman 

55 Hamblet Ave, Portland 

207-831-0651 

 

 

 


